Storm Water Coalition Minutes
December 9, 2010

1. Welcome and Roll

2. Student Education Committee Update
Instructors Julia Cole and Jenny Devlin will work in unison seeing schools. This will increase the
schools visited without increasing the cost for instructors. Once Jula Cole concludes her term,
another instructor may be chosen to work in unison with Jenny Devlin to reach all the schools on
the list in the year 2011.

3. Public Education Update
The Storm Water training offered by the Coalition will be designed to cover all information
presented in a two hour time frame. The training will focus on storm water education for
Contractors and Engineering companies.

Coalition members were asked to send an email to make suggestions regarding topics for training.
The month of February 2011 was determined to be the best month. Dates will be forth coming.

5. Sub-committees Updates
A Inspection Committee - Ryan Johnson-Orem-City, Juan Garrido-Springville City, Don
Overson-Vineyard City, Mark Atwood-Pleasant Grove City, Scott Allen-Provo City.

B. Education committee - Steve Johnson-Orem City, Glen Tanner-Utah County Public
Works, Paul Miller-Lindon City.

C. Discharge Committee - Nestro Gallo-American Fork City, Stan Orme-Orem City, Rustin
Porter-Springville City, Don Renyolds-ACCENA Group.

D. Post Construction Committee - Trapper Burdick-Spanish Fork City, Rick Sabey-Orem
City, Curtis Chatwin-Lehi City, Juan Garrido-Springville City.

Sub-Committees are encouraged to meet with their members prior to the January Storm Water
meeting.

6. Guest speaker - Ben Brough with Hanes Geo Components gave an introduction to their company
and products.

The next scheduled meeting will be on Thursday, January 20, 2011 at 10A.M.
Meeting Adjourned



